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Members of the Siting Board should take the time to watch this video of the presentation of
Jim Hall*, former Chair of the National Transportation Safety Board at the 2019 Pipeline
Safety Trust Conference this past week.

Link to presentation: https://youtu.be/XWDhMeWDhO0o

* Jim Hall is the former chairman of the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB), and is
a leading expert on crisis management and government relations, and transportation safety and
security, having served government and private clients for more than five decades. President
Bill Clinton appointed him to the National Transportation Safety Board in 1993, and to serve
as its Chairman in 1994. He led the Board through January 2001. During his NTSB
chairmanship, Mr. Hall worked tirelessly to improve safety in all modes of transportation in
the U.S. and abroad. He visited more than 30 nations as Chairman, and oversaw a period of
unprecedented activity as the NTSB investigated numerous major aviation, rail, pipeline and
maritime accidents in the U.S. Among the major investigations the NTSB conducted while
Mr. Hall was Chairman was the Olympic Pipeline accident in Bellingham, Washington in
1999. Mr. Hall graduated from the University of Tennessee in 1967 with a baccalaureate of
legal letters degree and has an honorary doctorate degree in public service from George
Washington University for his outstanding leadership and commitment to the public. He
served as a commissioned officer in the U.S. Army from 1967 to 1973, receiving the Bronze
Star for Meritorious Service in Vietnam in 1969.
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